
60-10551 Shellbridge Way, Richmond, BC  V6X 2W9 
t. 604.270.8226 f. 604.270.9116 ubcm.ca

525 Government Street, Victoria, BC  V8V 0A8
t. 250.356.5133 f. 250.356.5119 ubcm.ca

	

The Community Resiliency Investment program is funded by the Province of BC 

June 25, 2020 

Kathleen Soltis, City Manager 
City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Boulevard 
Prince George, BC  V2L 3V9 

RE:  2020 CRI FireSmart Community Funding & Supports – Amendment Approval  
(CRI-255: Prince George Wildfire Mitigation Actions 2020) 

Dear Ms. Soltis, 

Thank you for submitting a request to amend Prince George’s approved project 
application, under the Community Resiliency Investment program, for 2020 FireSmart 
Community Funding & Supports funding. The amendment request has been approved.  
The approved grant has been increased by $4,000.00 for an Archaeological Impact 
Assessment for the Pidherny portion of the project. The total grant amount is now of 
$555,625.00. 
Please note that all other terms and conditions of the grant, as conveyed in our letter of 
February 3, 2020, still apply. 
If you have any questions, please contact Local Government Program Services at  
250 356-2947 or cri-swpi@ubcm.ca. 
Sincerely, 

 
Peter Ronald 
Program Officer 
 
cc:   Claire Watkins, Environmental Technician, City of Prince George 
 Bruce Raby, Wildfire Prevention Officer, Prince George Fire Centre 

 

 


